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President Edward O’Shaughnessy opened the General Membership meeting of 
Suffolk Committee for Camping at 7:30 PM. The salute to the flag was led by Ed 
followed by a moment of silence. 
 
Board members in attendance:  Steve Doner, Clare Gunning, Donna 
O’Shaughnessy, Edward O’Shaughnessy & Ken Weeks. 
 
Clubs Represented: Pathfinders, Cruisers, Hooters, Mallards, Drifters, LI 
Polecats, The Long Islanders and Long Island Wagoneers. 
 
Motion made to accept the minutes as read by Frank Fox. Second by Terry 
Mackenzie, 
 
Membership: 16 clubs have paid dues with roster.  Waiting on the remaining 6 
clubs. 
 
Scholarship:  We now have 2 applications. 
 
KickOff:  As of right now everybody who requested electric has gotten it.  There 
were only 22 requests.  Only 132 applications have been received.  The 
playground that was going to be by the building has been put off so we can get 
that area for the tent.  It will be 2 tents with the same footage.  We’re working on 
plaques for Dave and Sharynn.  We’re working on the hay ride transportation.  
Kelly had some really good ideas on crafts and games for the kids of different 
age groups.  She explained what she had in mind for the groups.  She’ll be 
working with Maryann on that.  She’s looking for any help. 
 
Good & Welfare:  Jim is here back on his feet. 
 
Old business:  Member reminded everyone that they are checking the VIN #s on 
the campers. They are also checking inspections and registrations.  People are 
being turned away at the camprounds. 
The current registration system has no way to list the group areas and dates 
available.  The new registration system that could do that was supposed to be 
installed in Oct/Nov.  That contract fell through.  There is a new vendor they are 
trying to get.   
They have Southaven left hand side closed off.  Rumour is they are working on 
electric.  They have repainted the number for sites. 
 
New business: Kelly is trying to put a shirt together for KickOff.  They would be 
$25.  All the bathrooms have been redone at Smith Point.  The Activity Center is 
completed.  Member requested they put lifeguard at the campground beach area. 
The parking area is being cleaned up, construction machinery is being removed. 
 
Financial statement was given. 
 
 



Next meeting is May 7th.  7:30pm 
 
 
A motion was made to close the meeting by Mike O’Connor. Second by Jim 
DeMartini, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 

COMMERCIAL MEMBERS 
 

  
 
ASK CAMPER RENTALS INC..…………………………       631.466.0171 
 
C-YA ACTION FUN WEAR ……………………………..        631.447.8130 
 
DEANGELIS RV ....................................................      631.563.1311 
 
EAST END RV CENTER .......................................      631.878.0017 
 
GRAND AM .......................................................      631.395.337 
  
LONG ISLAND BEACH BUGGY ASSOC (LIBBA) ….       www.libba.com 
 
ONE STITCH AT A TIME .....................................      631.428.1245   
 
PRECISION PAINTING PLUS........................................      631.350.7191 
 
RVMD Mobile Repair  ……………………………………….    631.295.8595 
 
STRONG ISLAND TENT RENTALS ………………………    631.926.9417 
 
TERMITE PRODUCTIONS CUSTOM WOODWORKING …516.578.9027 
 
THRIFTY BEVERAGE   …………………………………         631.727.7300 
  
TRAVEL AMERICA RVS     …………..……………….           631.543.1226 
 
TRIPLE CROWN REAL ESTATE ASSOC .............       631.466.2858 
 
TUSCANY GOURMET MARKET ………………………….     631.476.6100 
 
W.E.S. TRAILER SALES .......................................        631.727.5852  
 
 
PLEASE SUPPORT THE COMMERCIAL MEMBERS THAT SUPPORT US 


